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Dear Don: 

Drawer 820 
State University, AR 72467 
September 27, 1973 

Thank you very much for your letter. It appears I was much 
too conservative in interpreting some of these cobb.le tools. 

Could you write a short paper on this technique for The 
Arkansas Archeologist? I would be glad to send you any specimens 
you would like to borrow and, as you can see from the illustrations 
in the Florida Anth~opologist reprint, we have one of the best 
photographers around (Dan Printup). 

Enclosed is a copy of my talk in San Francisco. Would 
appreciate any comments. I will send you a draft copy of 
another paper attempting to identify a microlith assemblage 
found in Florida. 

Are the ground edges on Hopewell and Jaketown cores due 
to edge preparation or to detachment? 
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